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from: ciHanG R surucy I

Sent: 16 August 2022 14:52

To: Charles

Cc: DMS Insert <dmsinsert@sevenoaks.gov.uk>; Licensing Officers
<Licensing.Officers@sevenoaks.gov.uk>; Planning Enforcement
<planning.enforcement@sevenoaks.gov.uk>; Phillip Comben PC 46012876

Subject: Re: Our ref. 22/03140/CONLIC/S Complaint of noise from Ephesus, 57 - 59 High Street,
Sevenoaks on 13 - 14th August 2022

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

When the environment officer attended our Restaurant , he had checked the sound noise limiter
and said he was happy with the outcome, but in your email your saying the opposite.

When the officer left my premises he went the oak tree pub which | strongly believe their one of the
people complaining about my premises. To my understanding is there some sort of work taking

place with the Oak tree pub and council against my place.

| believe there is some sort of racism going on and the council is doing there best along with some of
the high road pubs and restaurants to make my business seem bad to the public and make me lose.

The pressure is starting affect my whole life as I've put everything into my business doing my best to
serve people.

If this is going to continue this way I'm going to have to take some action myself with my solicitors.

| would like PC Phil to look into the that night and take cctv footage from the oak tree pub and the
environment officer will be seen sitting with pub owner.

Kind regards
Cihangir Surucu





